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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0723   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 4, 2013 
  
TITLE: Lease Agreement with Broward County Minority Builders Coalition - 

Motion to defer Public Hearing to June 18, 2013 
 

 
Recommendation 

It is recommended that the City Commission adopt a motion deferring the Public 
Hearing on consideration of the Lease Agreement with Broward County Minority 
Builders Coalition, Inc. (“BCMBC”) to June 18, 2013 at 6:00PM, or as soon thereafter as 
same may be heard. 

Background 

On April 16, 2013 the City Commission adopted a Resolution declaring its intent to 
lease two properties to BCMBC and calling for a Public Hearing on June 4, 2013 to 
consider approving execution of the Lease. 

BCMBC is still in the process of reviewing the Lease and has requested a deferral until 
under June 18, 2013. 

Resource Impact 

There will be no negative impact to the City as a result of this deferral. 

Related CAM(s):  #13-0558 

Attachment: Exhibit 1 – Resolution No. 13-63 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Prepared by: Jonathan Brown, Housing & Community Development Manager 
 
Department Director: Greg Brewton, Sustainable Development 


